
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2013-2014

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of Lake

Charles on August 27, 2013 at 5: 30 p.m. at the City Council Chambers at Lake Charles

City Hall, 326 Pujo Street, Lake Charles, Louisiana.  The purpose of this hearing is to

review the proposed budget for the City of Lake Charles for the fiscal year 2013-2014.

All citizens of Lake Charles are invited to attend this meeting and to present

questions or comments concerning the proposed budget.  The entire proposed budget is

available for public inspection in the Office of the Mayor located on the tenth floor of City
Hall, 326 Pujo Street, Lake Charles, Louisiana.

Signed: \s\ RANDY ROACH, MAYOR

To run Fri. 8/ 16 and 8/ 23


